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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Monday 27th June 2005 
QUESTION NO. 18 
QUESTION:

Councillor J. Daly

"To ask the Manager to detail any contact he has had with the Department of Education’s need for school places to cater for families moving into new developments in the administration covered by the Tallaght Area Committee particularly in relation to Ballycullen and Westbrook?"

REPLY:


Regular meetings are held with the Department of Education & Science, the other local authorities in the Dublin area and the school patrons.  As part of the Dublin Schools Planning Committee, the issue of school places for the children of families moving into the new development areas of the county is regularly discussed.  The issue of places in the Ballycullen and Westbrook areas will be the subject of a further report to the committee following discussions with the Department.

